
Cheyenne-Eagle Butte Braves 
 

Mission Statement: To prepare students with the academic, spiritual, 

physical, cultural, and social skills needed to be productive world 

citizens and lifelong learners in a technological world.  

 

Vision Statement: Keeping our Wakanyaja (children) sacred through 

positive thinking and positive actions. 

 

Monday September 16th, 2020 

 

Welcome C-EB Students, Families, and Community! 

 

We here at C-EB Schools would like to welcome you to the 2020-2021 school year! As you may 

know, we are launching quarter #1 in the distance learning format. Our delivery method will be 

re-evaluated prior to the end of the quarter to determine if we will shift toward hybrid or full in-

person attendance for learning. Our staff have been working diligently to ensure our curriculum, 

materials, and devices are ready for students to learn in a well prepared, secure, and caring 

virtual environment.   

  

We are excited to welcome our newest staff members to the C-EB Team. Of course, we are also 

delighted for the return of our dedicated teachers who you know and love as well. We miss 

seeing your smiling faces in person, but also look forward to seeing and working with you 

virtually.  

 

In order to provide an enhanced curriculum to prepare students for success in academics and in 

life, we will continue our social emotional skills programs and support services for all 

learners. Our goal is to ensure our learners are equipped with the knowledge and skills necessary 

to be successful in all aspects of life!  

 

We look forward to working with our families and community partners in building a positive and 

enriching school experience for all. You may access the C-EB School websites at 

www.ohitika.com and https://ceb.k12.sd.us/index.php, Cheyenne-Eagle Butte Schools Facebook 

page, and local news outlets for announcements and information through the year. 

 

We would like to thank you for your grace and patience as we work together to support our 

learners during this most unprecedented of times. With a little positivity and hard work, there 

will be no stopping our learners from thriving. Let’s work together to make this a spectacular 

year!  

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Kara Four Bear, Superintendent  

Cheyenne-Eagle Butte Schools         

Eagle Butte Public School District 20-1    

Kara.FourBear@k12.sd.us 

605-964-4911 
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